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This update provides local and regional representatives and other interested stakeholders with a brief summary on progress for each of the coastal stretches we are working on in Cumbria. If you have colleagues who should be included on the distribution list or you do not wish to receive this update please let me know. 
	Stretch: Allonby to Whitehaven (36 km)
· 11th April 2014  - Formal commencement of coastal access rights
· The approved route has been subject to ‘rollback’ between Allonby and Maryport. The route was previously aligned on the seaward side of the road, but this section of coast was badly affected by the 2013/14 winter storms. The route will now move and make use of the recently opened Hadrian’s Wall cycleway that runs on the landward side of the road. 

· Owners and occupiers of land affected by this re-alignment have now been notified.


	Stretch: Whitehaven to Silecroft (55 km)

	Current Activity
	Next Milestone

	· 10th December 2014: Closing date for submission of representations and objections. We are waiting for the Planning Inspectorate to consider the objections that were submitted.  
	· Decision by Secretary of State on coastal access report


	Stretch: Gretna to Allonby (approx. 100km) 
	

	Current Activity
	Next Milestone

	· Ongoing work to consider various options for alignment of the trail

· Site visits now underway – meetings with various marsh committees being arranged
· Sensitive features assessment being undertaken for this stretch – working closely with relevant nature conservation specialists
	· Late Summer 2015: Complete ‘Walking the Course’ 


E-Mail: Cumbria.coastalaccess@naturalengland.org.uk 

Tel: Danny Moores (01928 788481)


